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4 DEVELOPMENT WEST OF BERWICK DRIVE (AN244-2009) 
 
Committee approval is sought to change the street name of "The Junipers" which was originally 
approved by Committee on 12th January, 2009 to "Inveresk Gardens". 
 
Angus Housing Association Limited has requested this change as they feel Inveresk Gardens will 
allow the continuation of the existing "castle" theme in the area west of Berwick Drive.  The tree theme 
(of which The Junipers was part) is predominantly linked to the streets east of Berwick Drive. 
 
 
 


